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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF HGMD BOARD OF DIRECTORS REGULAR MEETING 
December 15, 2022, at 1:00 PM 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the HEATHER GARDENS 
METROPOLITAN DISTRICT of the County of Arapahoe, State of Colorado, has determined to cancel 
the regular meeting scheduled for 1:00 PM on December 15, 2022.   The HGMD Board of 
Directors will hold a Special Meeting Thursday, December 22, 2022, at 1:00 p.m. via Zoom. 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Note:  HGMD regular Board meetings, when held, are on the third Thursday at 1:00 PM at the Heather 

Gardens Clubhouse board room and via Zoom videoconference.  

 

 


